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Peacekeepers Ethics Committee appointment  
 

(Kahnawake – 19, Enniskó:wa/March 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes 
to inform the community that a vacant seat on the Peacekeepers Ethics Committee has 
been filled. Molly Sky was unanimously appointed by Chief & Council at the March 18th 
Council meeting. 
  
Ms. Sky will finish the remainder of a four (4) year term which began on January 24, 2011, 
along with fellow members Richard T. Nolan, Carolyn Dale Jacobs, Trina C. Diabo and 
Hazel Mayo. The open seat was vacated by Audra Rice. 
 
The Peacekeepers Ethics Committee was instituted to consider complaints made against 
one or more members of the Kahnawake Peacekeepers and to make recommendations to 
the Peacekeeper Services Board for the modification or operational practices that will 
allow the Peacekeepers to fulfill their mandate more efficiently, effectively and in 
accordance with the needs and expectations of the community. 
 
The appointment is effective immediately. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, ext. 2254, gene.diabo@mck.ca 
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